
 

From : Port of Rotterdam Authority, Remco Neumann, Program Manager CSR 

To : Business & Human Rights Resource Centre 

Date : 03.05.2023 

 

Respond to the complaint to the National Contact Point OECD which accuses our company being 

directly linked to human rights violations in Colombia:  

The Port of Rotterdam Authority has been monitoring the situation in Colombia's mining region for 

years. We are aware of the complaint from PAX and SOMO and are going to investigate it. We will of 

course cooperate with the handling of the complaint by the National Contact Point OECD Guidelines. 

 


